ABC STATEMENT ON PETER BELL

ABC Radio Perth presenter Peter Bell has confirmed he will leave his full-time role at
the ABC to take up the position of General Manager, Football for the Fremantle
Dockers AFL team.

Peter joined ABC Radio Perth in October 2016 to present the Breakfast shift. In 2017,
his role was expanded to include contribution to the ABC Grandstand team and
calling AFL games for ABC Radio.

This year, he co-presented the ABC Radio Perth Mornings shift on weekdays with WA
journalist and broadcaster Paula Kruger.

Warwick Tiernan, ABC Head of Capital City Radio, said: “Peter has achieved a strong
audience following and his warmth, smarts and cheeky laugh will certainly be
missed by our listeners and staff alike. It’s been great having Peter as part of the ABC
Radio Perth team.

“We wish Peter well in his new role at the Dockers and expect he’ll certainly still be
heard on our airwaves from time to time. Plans for his replacement will be

announced later in the year.”

Peter, who is currently on leave, finishes at ABC Radio Perth immediately to take up
his new role.

Date: 25 September 2018

For further information contact:

Peter Munro
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